
KOTZEBUE SHORE AVENUE PROJECT 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
WEEK OF MAY 24TH 

 

Weekly updates will be provided to the public as construction progresses on Shore Avenue. All updates will provide information 
regarding Construction Schedule, Work Zone Locations, Traffic Control Measures and Public Safety & General Notices. 
 

Please see map below for this week’s active work zones. 

 
Notices 

The Kotzebue Roads-Shore Avenue Project is underway for the 2010 construction season. Work will 
progress from Vista #3 toward the south. Activities will increase after the 2010 shipping season starts. For 
employment opportunities please submit a resume to the Job Center, located at the Post Office. AIC 
encourages all local residents to take an active part in making the Shore Avenue project a safe and 
successful project.  

 
Schedule 

Project activities this week will include: 
• Material hauling and staging from the project yard to Vista #3 
• Gravel hauling from DCI and KIC’s yards to Vista #3 
• Pile driving at Vista #3 
• Ground thawing  

 
Traffic Control 

This week AIC will have occasional traffic interruptions along Shore Avenue and side streets, when 
moving equipment and materials. Beginning Wednesday May 26th at 7:00 AM Shore Ave. will be closed at 
Vista #3 (House # 709 to 711) until further notice. Emergency vehicle access will be available 24 hrs. a 
day. Please follow all marked detours. 
 

Questions, Comments or Concerns?  
Please contact: Kelsi Ivanoff 

442-4282 
kelsi.ivanoff@aicllc.com 

Construction Safety Tips 
 Read & obey all project signs 
 Avoid active Work Zones 
 Stay positive & patient! 


